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March 16, 2020 
 
Dear Students 
 
 
Although many of us are working remotely, the Registrar’s Office staff will be available to you by phone, email, 
and on Google Hangouts.  
 
 
We will email you about any changes to deadlines, procedures and registration as soon as we have new 
information. We are working on these now. See the new purple box on our web page for updates. 
 
 
We are thinking of you all. Please, don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Ellen, Jennifer, Jessica and Phaedra 
 


